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This week we were pleased to welcome Sir Clive Davies
into our school to conduct a learning audit into our

Math's and Reading provision. He was thoroughly
impressed with a number of aspects of our school: the

learning behaviours of our children, the calm and
purposeful atmosphere throughout the day, and the
quality of teaching to name just a few. Some of our
pupils also spoke with Sir Clive about their learning

journeys. He told us that they were a pleasure to talk
to and a real credit to the school. We were all

incredibly proud of this feedback and would like to
extend our thanks to the parents and wider family
members also for all of your efforts. Your support

with things such as home reading and also ensuring the
children are in school on time to access their Early
Bird means that no learning time is lost - he really

noted this as a strength.
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.






Miss Greenwood: Tilly Rose M
Miss Axall: Eddie C

Mrs Millington: Kane P
Miss Gregory: Freddie S
Miss James: Isabella P

Miss Wightman: Emilia-Rose
Miss Roebuck: Alyssa C

Miss Beck: Romanie-Jade H
Miss Hrintchuk: Edin D

Miss Marr: Mia G
Miss Spivey: Joshua P
Launchpad: Aston C
Mrs Willets: Tyler W

Mrs Dove: Cody G



 Attendance

Archie P (RKG)
Teddy S (RMA)
Lacey H (1LM)

William M (1/2MG)
Nikolai B (2HJ)
Sofia P (3VW)

 Dylan K(3/4ER)
Alanna L (4FB)
Tyler W (5MH)

Andrew K(5/6KM)
Mariah M (6AS)

Cheshire Cats:            94.12 %
Perfect Poppins:        97.62 %
Flat Stanley's:            95.83 %
Paddington Bears:      95.06 %
Supertatoes :             96.49 %
Fantastic Foxes:          97.35 %
BFG's:                         95.47 %
Fabulous Flounders:     91.11 %
Kasper:                       99.21 %






Parent notices

Reminder; ALL after school clubs
have been cancelled on Wednesday
12th and Wednesday 19th October

due to staff training.

A reminder to all, as a school we have a zero tolerance
policy of any abuse or threatening behaviour towards

staff, it is unacceptable. Further
incidents will result in barring from

the school site to ensure our children feel safe and
happy coming into school in a calm and positive

environment. 

Please make sure your child is at school EVERYDAY and ON TIME!
If they are ill, you must contact school on the first day of

absence and each day they are absent. 
If your child has been identified as a Persistent Absentee, you

will be invited into school so we can put together an
attendance plan. Future absences could result in fines or even

prosecution.
Please refer to our school's Attendance Policy which you can

find on our website.

If your child is in Year 6, you should begin to
apply for a secondary school place. The

Deadline is 31st October. Unfortunately, this is
something we cannot have control over in
school and must be handled by parents/

carers. If you require any further
information please use the following website 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-

secondary-school



Dat
es fo

r th
e Dia

ry

Wednesday 5th October: EYFS/KS1
Parents Phonics Workshop @ 9am
Thursday 6th October: Pirate Day
Wednesday 19th October: Year 3 and
4 Harvest Festival assembly @ 9am
Thursday 20th October: Halloween
Disco (Times TBC)
Friday 21st October: School closes for
the October holidays
Monday 31st October: School reopens. Follow us!

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-secondary-school
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


This week @ BPA

This week in the
art/upcycling club, the

children and Mrs Sarchet
have worked hard and done

an amazing job at recovering
an old chair. 



Well done everyone!

What a transformation!

Before...

During...

After!

We have some
fabulous

mathematicians

in Year 2! Being

systematic to

make sure we

get all the
possibilities!

WOW!
We have written

incredible
balanced

arguments this
week in Year 6






 Come and join us for a fun
phonics morning where you

will learn about our new
phonic scheme and how to
support reading at home.

This will take place on
Wednesday 5th October in

the main hall from 9 - 9.45. 

Do you have a
child in EYFS,
Year 1 or Year

2? Please sign up via
the Arbor app as

you would
normally book
onto a club. 

Pirate Day Menu 
On deck



Dead Man's Fingers

Hot Dog 



Golden Seashells 
Mac and Cheese



Peg Legs

Chips



Treasure Island Chocolate
Muffin 



Jolly Rogers
Yoghurt 



Pirate Treasure
  Fruit Salad   

Ahoy! We will be having a special
dinner menu available on Thursday

for Pirate Day at BPA. Take a look at
the tasty grub on the scroll. 



Shiver me Timbers it looks delicious!



If your child normally brings a

packed lunch and would like to have a
pirate school dinner the price is
£2.30 and can be paid cash to the

school office or via the Arbor app.  

Pirate Day @ BPA; 
Thursday 6th

October 



Breakfast Club at Bramley Park Academy
It’s fun, it’s free and it’s for everyone!

The Greggs Breakfast Club scheme provides a simple, nutritious
breakfast to children in selected primary schools. Thanks to the

generous assistance of volunteer helpers, Greggs are able to

provide this breakfast free of charge. Eating breakfast has been

shown to make a difference to children’s concentration in lessons

and may have longer-term learning benefits. What’s more,

coming to the Breakfast Club is a lot of fun! 

The Greggs Breakfast Club - a good start
to the day!

Our GREGGS breakfast club runs between

8:00am – 8:30am

Food served until 8:20am

Doors close at 8:30am



24thOctober –27thOctober 2022 // 9am-3pm 

WORLD CUP CAMPS
•
•

Grammar School at Leeds, LS17 8GS
Queen Elizabeth Grammar School, WF1 3JZ
•King James High School, HG5 8EB
•Swillington Primary School, LS26 8DX

Football 4 All Camps 
Hosted at Queen Elizabeth Grammar School , WF1 3JZ


Making Football accessible and inclusive for participants

with physical disabilities, physical impairments and


neurodiverse conditions

5-12 year olds
Capped at 50 players

Fun Football Competitions // Win Prizes // Kit
Designing // Flag Making

Book Online: www.leedsunited.com/foundation

Soccer.Schools@leedsunited.com

£25 PER DAY // £85 4-DAYS


